
Name: Kirsten Rokke  

Representing: Kirsten Rokke, member of United Neighbors of the 35th Ward  

Supporting: HB-5574 HA 1 Emergency Rental and Homeowner Protection Act  

Testimony: I am writing to express my strong support of the Emergency Renter and Homeowner 

Protection Act, HB5574. Both home owners and renters need relief right now. I have talked with so 

many neighbors in my community of Albany Park in Chicago who are at risk of losing their homes. We 

shouldn’t allow COVID-19 to increase homelessness or displacement.  


